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Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 1324 directs the State Department of Education to make available to school districts an 

optional electronic universal application for free or reduced-price meals under the National 

School Lunch Act. It clarifies that school districts, parents, and legal guardians are not required 

to use the electronic application.  

 

FY’25 Impact: None 

 

Full Year Impact: None 

 

Prepared by: State Department of Education 


